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Marijuana flower, marijuana concentrate(ice water hash and/or rosin), rolling 
paper


Dipped Joints will be the typical shape of a joint, either straight or cone
shaped. The marijuana to be used inside the joint will be mixed with 
marijuana concentrate(ice water hash and/or rosin).




















Marijuana flower, marijuana concentrate(rosin) and kief/hash/bubble hash, 
rolling paper




















Marijuana Bud, Marijuana Concentrate(rosin), kief/ice water hash outer 
coating
















 


Department of Commerce, 
Community,  


and Economic Development 
 


Alcohol and Marijuana Control Office 
 


550 West 7th Avenue, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, AK 99501 


Main: 907.269.0350 


MEMORANDUM 


          TO: Chair and Members of the Board  DATE: August 13, 2020 


          FROM: Glen Klinkhart, Interim Director 
Marijuana Control Board 


 


RE: Southeast Essentials #13222 


ForgetMeNot Enterprises, Inc. DBA Southeast Essentials, a Marijuana Product Manufacturing Facility in 
the City and Borough of Juneau, submitted several new marijuana products for board consideration at 
the June 10-11, 2020 meeting. 
 
The Standard Production Procedure and Detailed Manufacturing Process for three of the products 
(Dipped Joint, Dipped and Rolled Joint, and Solventless Alaskan Caviar) included the language “A 
random sample of each production lot of finished product will be sent to the testing lab, prior to 
labeling and packaging for sale to a licensed retailer”, which was required to be removed as part of 
delegation.  During consideration of these products, the board stated that products composed of 
multiple concentrates may not be equally dispersed, so the board has required that the label show the 
test results of each separate concentrate but not the overall testing results.  However, testing of the 
finished product is required under 3 AAC 306.550.  Licensing staff requests verification that this 
delegation is required.  Attached are the MJ-16 forms that were brought to the board at the June 2020 
meeting. 
 
Licensing staff also requests clarification on how similar products composed of two or more approved 
concentrates are to be labeled.  Do the test results for each concentrate need to be on the label for 
each individual product, or are they to be included on the labels of shipping containers? 





